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Dear Friends,
It hardly seems any time at all since my last update to you. With Easter well and truly behind us we are focussing on the core work of FSW – our one-to-one family visits, as well as planning a busy summer schedule.
We were delighted to welcome Michelle Stokes to the team at the start of April– Michelle is the new assistant family support practitioner for Midhurst, Petworth and Storrington. Michelle will be assisting the practitioners in these areas with group activities, family outings and general support which will enable us to work with more families and increase our offering in these areas. Our Worthing practitioner, Lydie, retired from FSW at the end of April – we are so grateful for her caring support of so many families over the years, particularly her work with refugee families, and wish her a long and happy retirement.
Last week we received a message from a young adult whose family we supported for many years. The young person was a teenager when we first started supporting the family, and had some very challenging experiences to deal with. The family is no longer on our client base but she and her practitioner remained in touch. We wanted to share her message with you as it really shows the value of our long-term support:
“I just want to say how grateful I am to you for helping me through life. It’s been a long journey and a scary one too but I think I’ve nearly made it. I wouldn’t have been able to do it without you. You mean so much to me and mum so I just want to say thank you for believing in me.”
Our events schedule is now in full swing, although unfortunately the recent bad weather meant the cancellation of the first open gardens of the season in early April. We would love to see you at any of the events, details of which can be found on our website. We do hope that you will particularly support our new Cuckmere Pilgrim walk on 30th May, which promises to be a really special event.
March’s work in numbers
· 242 individual visits and 1202 calls with families supporting 290 adults and 179 children
· 44 supported meetings with other agencies 
· 44 group sessions held supporting 669 parents and 250 children
· 89 food deliveries made
Prayer points
· Give thanks for Michelle, our new assistant family support practitioner, and pray that she will settle in to her role quickly
· Pray for good weather for all of our outdoor events over the coming month
·  Give thanks for Lydie and all she gave to FSW, and pray for a long and happy retirement

Nikki Kerr, FSW Director of Fundraising and Marketing
